
 

 

 

 

 
 
15 November 2022 
 
 
OIA IRO-321 

 
@masterplumbers.org.nz 

 
 
Kia ora , 
 
Official information request for test results of lead levels in water, that have been 
completed over the last 12 months. 
 
I write regarding your official information request dated Wednesday, 26 October 2022. 
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in full.   
 
Please see attached Thorndon flushed samples back to 2018, in our email response to you. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

 
Manager, Customer Experience 
Wellington Water Ltd 
   
 




